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Welcome to April, Decision Sisters! – 

 

Our program for April is perfect timing for “Spring Cleaning"! 

Come learn how to declutter your home, lives, and mind. 

I want to thank those Decision Members that sailed on our Decision ‘24 

cruise!  Aside from having a good time, we raised $1,000.00 for Decision. 

Hopefully, even more members will join us next year! 

Watch for information on next year's cruise. 

Looking forward to see you all at our April meeting! 

Wishing you all a Happy Easter and Passover. 

 

Celeste 

 

**To ensure that we provide the best experience possible, we ask that 

you PLEASE RSVP to Leslie Mitchel, via email. 

Her email: leslieamitchel@gmail.com** 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from the President:
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Happy April Birthday! 

Barbara Damianos 

Grace LoGrande 

Leah Jackson 



 

  

Email YOUR updates (business and or 

 

 

HAPPY EASTER! 

 

Decision Sisters—I hope that you will all have a Happy Easter and a solemn Passover Season.  Spring 

is the time for rejuvenation and growth, and although the sun is out as I write this column, the rains of 

yesterday (Saturday) still flood my backyard. 

If you attended the March Women’s History Month meeting, you know that you were treated to a very 

special event.  Dr. Judi Brown Clarke was the incredible speaker we expected.  Her remarks to the 

members were empowering, thoughtful and inspiring!  Dr. Clarke spoke with the twelve members in 

attendance, engaging each of us in the discussion of what “makes our souls happy”. Certainly, a 

unique perspective—what is it that we do for ourselves?  She has agreed to come back to speak again! 

The April meeting, Declutter Your Home, Life and Mind, promises to be a good one!  Kiran is hard at 

work preparing for our speakers, and “Spotlight on…” will feature Marisa Pizza and Lisa Jusino Calla, 

Esq.  Marisa is a member of long-standing and Lisa is a new member.  Please be sure to email Leslie 

Mitchel at leslieamitchel@gmail.com ASAP to tell her that you WILL be attending!!  Bring a friend who 

you believe will be interested in joining Decision… 

May is our Annual Business Meeting, and June is the Installation Dinner.  In addition, Jeff and I have 

volunteered to host the Summer Soiree on the first Tuesday in August.   

See you on Tuesday… 

 

 

Yours in Decision, 

Marion 
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Member 

Business 

To advertise, please email 

your business card as a .png 

or .jpeg to: 

decisionwomen@gmail.com 

$25.00 Per Year for Members 

/ $35.00 Per Year for Non-

Members 

mailto:decisionwomen@gmail.com

